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21 July 2020

Amy S Van Wey Lovatt
Email: fyi-request-12922-4e5afdf5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Amy

Official information request W20-473

I refer to your official information request dated 23 June 2020.
Request:

I also request a copy of all DHB policies in regards to reporting unsafe, harmful, criminal behaviour, including the re-
routing and interception of private communications, and policies on how they document such incidents and how they
are to safeguard against such incidents, as the Operational Framework does indeed require every DHB to have such
policies.

Response:

We have attached the following policies:
® Response to Allegations of Fraud, Theft & Corruption policy
e  Code of Conduct
® Adverse Event and Incident Management

These policies are currently under review.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Wairarapa District Health
Board website no less than one week after the response has been provided to you. Any personal or identifying
information will be redacted from any response published online. The DHB will endeavour to resolve any concerns you
should raise but, subject to any legal grounds for withholding, ultimately reserves the right to publish any information.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact:

Caroline van Deventer, Communications Administrator
Email: caroline.vanDeventer@wairarapa.dhb.org.nz, Ph: 06 946 9800, ext 5840

Yours sincerely
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Dale Oliff
Chief Executive
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